
Submitter: John Yeier 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Having access to voting is key for the functioning of our society and a cornerstone of 

our freedoms. To take that away is a violation of our rights. Knowingly taking away 

easy voting access is tantamount to a direct attack on the voters themselves. Mail in 

voting is the best way to handle voting in our state and should be left in place. It has 

had no issues thus-far and has shown no signs of having issues in the near or distant 

future.  


